
 

 

 

BCS are proud to announce that as part of our 21st year celebrations, the school 

will perform ‘HIGH SCHOOL MUSICAL’. 

This is open to students from TY & 5th year to participate either on stage or in 

the background. No need for prior experience on stage, as workshops will be 

held for both years to give an idea of what is involved. Did you know, this is 

how Paul Mescal discovered that he wanted to be an actor? He successfully 

auditioned for the lead role in his school’s performance of ‘The Phantom of the 

Opera’ and the rest they say is history! 

The school has engaged the professional services of Paula Weldon (Director) & 

Robyn Walsh (Choreographer) along with Ms Lane & Ms Tobin as the musical 

directors.  

 

 

The dates for your diary are Mon DEC 16th - Wed 18th  

What a great way to start the Christmas Holidays! 

 


